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AUG 161990

Intat Precision, Inc. - License No'. 13-23400-01
ATTN: Mike Walker

Safety Director
P.O. Box 488
Rushville, IN' 46173

Gentlemen:-

This refers to a telephone contact conducted August 8,_1990. The contact was
an examination of activities conducted under your license as they relate to
radiation safety and to compliance with the Comission's rules and regulations
and with the conditions of your license. The contact consisted of discussions

L with between Gary Moore and Jeff Mumper of this office.

As a resuit of this examination of activities, regulatory concerns were noted
and are specified below. They may be evaluated at an onsite inspection at.

; your facility in the near future.
,

1L As you described on the telephone, the following apparent regulatory concerns ]were identified:
g

,

Lockout procedures are not being performed in accordance with license
requirements.

You should examine your license and NP,C regulations to determine how you can
correct the apparent regulatory concerns that you discussed on the telephone.
Please submit to this office within 30 days of this letter, a description of q

c actions taken or those that will be taken to correct the above mentioned jregulatory concerns. In addition, we would like to highlight the following 1

items' that licensees should pay particular attention to as follows:
-

a. Maintaining awareness and control of licensed material. I
b.- Proper transfers and disposal of radioactive sources. ;

c. Promptly reporting losses or thefts of licensed materials.
{
c

| If you have any questions regarding this contact, you may contact us at 1
(708) 790-5500. |

1
Sincerely, (

L f
i

'George M. McCann, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety

Section 1
L !
I cc: DCD/DCB(RIDS),

bcc: Technical Assistant, DRSS pn^;RIII RIII p i%
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